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22 October 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

This parents’ evening was scheduled for Thursday 5th November. This would have been a good time to 

meet with you in regard to preparing your child for their mock examinations and was calendared as an 

additional parents evening. At this point in time we have no assessment data to share with you, as year 11 

sit their mocks imminently.  Unfortunately, as I’m sure you understand, given the current Covid situation, we 

are unable to proceed with the event as planned. This week our staff are providing the revision materials 

needed for the examinations and are also preparing short revision videos for each subject. These will include 

the information that would have been shared on the evening.  These will be uploaded to the relevant 

curriculum area of the school’s website before Thursday 5th November. Please also continue to check Show 

My Homework for resources and revision materials. 

Our intention is to rearrange parents’ evening for after the mock examinations. Hopefully, in meeting later 

this will allow us to discuss results in more detail with you and help plan any subsequent steps required. We 

will confirm details at a later time. For now, if you have any pressing concerns you would like to discuss 

please email the school at stgabriels@bury.gov.uk stating your child`s name, the concern you wish to 

discuss and a convenient time to call.   

We understand this is frustrating for parents and carers, however we would like to reassure you that our 

students are working as hard as ever in their extended days. The lessons they have continue to stretch and 

challenge them in preparation for whatever assessments the Government put in place for summer 2021. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Dr Hargreaves 
Deputy Headteacher 
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